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Dakota Central P&DC in Huron SD to Fargo P&DC in Fargo ND
 
 

 
November 8, 2023
 
 
As part of its 10-year strategic Delivering for America plan to modernize the nation’s aging postal network,
the U.S. Postal Service is conducting a Mail Processing Facility Review (MPFR) of its processing 
operations at the Dakota Central Processing & Distribution Center (P&DC) in Huron SD. 
 
The MPFR will assess how this facility can best support the Postal Service’s service and operational 
goals and provide a platform to launch new products and competitive services for mailing and shipping 
customers in the future. The Postal Service will also evaluate if efficiency could be increased by 
transferring some mail processing operations currently performed at the Dakota Central P&DC to the 
Fargo P&DC. 
   
The MPFR process is expected to have minimal impact to customer service. Business mail entry, Post 
Office, station and branch retail services, and delivery services are expected to remain unchanged in 
most cases.  
 
Public input will be considered as part of the review process. Members of the local community may submit
comments at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/mpfr-dakota-central. 
 
If the facility review supports the business case for change to the facility’s processing operations, Postal 
Service representatives will hold a public meeting to allow members of the local community to provide 
additional feedback. 
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